
The Leys Primary and Nursery School 

PE Kit 

In September 2023, we are promoting the importance of PE Kit within our 

school. Children should bring a full PE Kit to school on their PE days (including 

swimming days if applicable). This is vital because: 

● It will raise the profile of PE in school to put more clearly in children's 

minds the importance of sport and leading a healthy active lifestyle.  

 

● Extra PE could be taught throughout the week. 

 

● To show equality amongst all pupils.   

 

● Correct kit including footwear will reduce the risk of injury during 

sporting activities and also help improve performance levels.   

 

The PE Kit here at The Leys is as follows: 

● White T-Shirt. 

● Black or Red Jumper 

● Black Shorts/Black Jogging Bottoms. 

● Plimsolls/Sports Trainers. 

● No Jewellery - including earrings and necklaces (stud earrings must be 

taken out or covered with tape prior to coming to PEl) 

● Long hair tied back. 

ALL ITEMS SHOULD BE NAMED. 

 

Many Thanks 

Mr Byford & Mr Newlands 


